
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Oliver! – The Belgrade Theatre, Coventry. 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We are delighted to announce that year 6 will be going to see the musical Oliver! This is a great opportunity for the children as 

it links to our previous topic on the Victorians and it will also be used by the children to learn how to entertain an audience, 

ready for their production at Solihull School during the last week of term (details of the production to be advised shortly).  

 

We are attending the schools showing on Friday 22nd May at 10.30am and therefore we will be away for most of the school 

day. As a result, we would ask that you provide your child with a packed lunch (or, if you have paid for a school dinner, please 

indicate below).  

 

The price, including coach travel will be £13.14. (Ticket: £7.58 and Coach: £5.56).  

Please complete the slip below and make your payment by Friday 8th May. If you are able to help, could you please indicate 

below and we will contact you the week before the trip to let you know if you are needed.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Snowden, Mrs Harrison and Mr Butler. 

 

 

YEAR 6 TRIP – Oliver! 
 

I give permission for my child:        Class:   to attend the trip on Friday 22nd 

May. 

 

My child requires a school packed lunch.  

 

 

I have paid on parent pay (please ask the office for a bar coded letter if needed) 

 

 

I am able to help with this trip.  

 

 

 

Signed:__________________________________________ Date:_________________________ 


